

Proposal from D13 Women in Technology Scholarship Committee

The D13 Women in Technology Scholarship Committee has asked whether D13 can support a continued WIT Scholarship in 2021 and beyond.

The reason is that ZI has chosen that the Women in Technology Scholarship in 2021 is only at ZI level, and no club or district levels.

If we want to have Women in Technology Scholarship at club level and district level in D13, then we ourselves in the clubs and the district must be responsible for organizing it, set aside money for and pay the amount to the scholarship recipient.

Some of the Danish clubs and Area 01 have probably set aside money for this.

If the D13 Women in Technology Committee is to carry out a coordinated announcement of this scholarship, it is proposed that D13 set aside US \$ 2,000 for this in 2021.

No funds specifically allocated for this purpose are allocated in the budget presented at the District Meeting.

The decision must be made by the Board based on the current financial capacity.